
COMMUNITY PRESERVATION ACT COMMITTEE 

TOWN OF ARLINGTON 
730 Massachusetts Ave  
Arlington, MA 02476 

August 14, 2020 

TO: Arlington Select Board 
RE: Old Burying Ground tree removal

We write to reiterate the support of the Community Preservation Act Committee for the preservation 
plan of the Old Burying Ground, including the necessary removal of the trees before you at your August 
17, 2020 meeting.  

At every phase of funding this important project, the Committee clearly understood that it would be 
necessary to remove certain trees that are damaging protected historic resources and preventing safe 
access for restoration work. 

Mr. Feeney has done a commendable job informing us about the planning and progress of this important 
project, and we support his present request before you. 

Sincerely, 

Eric Helmuth, Chair 
Clarissa Rowe, Vice Chair 

Town of Arlington Community Preservation Committee 

SENT VIA EMAIL


